
ATTACHMENT E 

March 2018 

City of Victoria 
Building and Development 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, B.C. V8W 1P6 

Received 
City of Victoria 

SEP 2 i 2016 
Planning & Development Department 

Development Services Division 

Re: 1708 Coronation Avenue - rezoning application for new duplex 

After reviewing the site plan and design for 1708 Coronation Avenue, we the undersigned have 
no objections to the proposed rezoning request to allow construction of a new duplex. 
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March 2018 
City of Victoria 
Building and Development 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria BC V8W 1P6 

Re: 1708 Coronation Avenue - Rezoning application for new duplex 

After reviewing the *site plan and design for 1708 Coronation Avenue, we 
the undersigned have no objections to the proposed rezoning request to 
allow construction of a new duplex. 

* As depicted in the attached drawings with your letter dated March 24/18 

Print Name: 

Signed by Sue Day, President 
On behalf of the residents and Strata Council of 2211 Shelbourne St. 
Victoria V8R 4K9 


